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Date: April 10, 2020 

To: DWIHN Provider Network 

From: Willie E. Brooks, Jr., CEO/President 

RE: COVID-19 Update, Online Operations Extended 
 

I want to personally thank each and every one of you for your tireless efforts when it comes to making sure 

the people we serve are being cared for during these difficult times. We will continue to keep you, your 

staff and our members informed, protected and healthy. 

 

We know that many of you have been personally affected by this terrible virus, please know that you and 

your families are in our thoughts and prayers.   

 

In accordance with recent legislative action and Governor Whitmer’s “Stay Home. Stay Safe” Executive 

Order, DWIHN will extend its online operating schedule through April 30, 2020; our staff will continue to 

support you and our business operations are continuing as normal. 

 

As you know, DWIHN sent out an extensive communication on April 7, 2020 addressing several important 

issues including: 

o Recovery Housing/Recovery Support 

Services 

o Urgent Psychiatric Care Sites 

o Pre-Placement Housing 

o Intensive Crisis Stabilization Services 

o Personal Protection Equipment (PPE) 

Distribution 

o Funding Availability 

 

This document can be found at www.dwihn.org, on the COVID-19 page under “Providers” it is entitled 

“DWIHN COVID-19 Crisis Provisions Notice” it can also be found by clicking here 

http://dwihn.org/files/9115/8635/4512/DWIHN_COVID_Crisis_Provisions_Notice_-_4.7.2020.pdf 

 

DWIHN Administration continues to work closely with the City of Detroit, Wayne County, the Governor’s 

office and the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) to keep the Provider 

Network updated on all of the latest information related to COVID-19. As updates from these agencies 

come out daily please monitor your emails and check our website regularly for important updates. 

 

Thank you for your patience and we will continue to work toward finding solutions to care for our most 

vulnerable persons during this pandemic. 
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